

Christopher D. Appleton, DO PATHOLOGIST

Dr. Christopher Appleton received his degree in osteopathic medicine from the University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine in Biddeford, Maine, where he graduated first in his class. He was also a recipient of the Pharmacia and Upjohn Award for Meritorious Scholarship and a member of the Psi Sigma Alpha Osteopathic Honor Society. Dr. Appleton completed his Anatomic and Clinical Pathology Residency at Arizona Health Sciences Center at the University of Arizona College of Medicine – Tucson.

Since 2003, Dr. Appleton served as the Medical Director of Laboratory at Brattleboro Memorial Hospital in Vermont and was a Staff Pathologist at Dartmouth-Hitchcock Keene/CMC in New Hampshire since 2016 and Staff Pathologist at Springfield Hospital in Vermont since 2018.

From 2001-2003, he was the Chief of Anatomic Pathology at General Leonard Wood Army Community Hospital, Fort Leonard Wood, Missouri.

Dr. Appleton is a member of the United States and Canadian Academy of Pathology. He is a Fellow and Active Inspector at the College of American Pathologists. Dr. Appleton is certified by the American Board of Pathology and holds medical licenses in California, Vermont and New Hampshire.

